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Inviting comments on draft Warehousing (Development and Regulation) Repository and 
Participants Rules, 2016 
 

Warehousing Development and Regulatory Authority (WDRA) has stated its objective of 
establishing a system of electronic NWRs for enhancing the integrity of the warehousing market. In 
pursuance of consultations held with stakeholders in September 2015, the Warehousing 
Development and Regulatory Authority (WDRA), with the assistance of NIPFP, has drafted the 
Warehousing (Development and Regulation) Repository and Participants Rules, 2016. The draft 
rules are attached herewith and are available in WDRA’s website www.wdra.nic.in. 
 
Suggestions/ comments  from all those interested in establishing e-NWR repositories, warehouse 
service providers including CWC, SWC, private warehouses, all scheduled commercial banks, 
commodity exchanges, all other stakeholders and the general public are invited on the Warehousing 
(Development and Regulation) Repository and Participants Rules, 2016. The comments may be sent 
to Director (A&F), WDRA on his email address dirwdra.fpd@nic.in or may be sent by post to the 
Director (A&F), WDRA, 4/1, Siri Institutional Area, August Kranti Marg, Hauz Khas, New Delhi – 
110016.  
 
The comments may be sent latest by February 19, 2016. It is requested that the name, telephone 
number and address of the sender should be indicated at the time of sending the suggestions/ 
comments.  
 

 

 
(Ganesh A. Bakade) 

Director (A&F) 
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